
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Good News… We have just had our no notice annual inspection from the food 
standards agency, and we are pleased to say we have maintained our 5 * rating. 
Well done to Simon, Eileen and Sammy-Jo for keeping up the high standards. 

 

London Transport Museum – our first visit 

Finola from investigators gives an insight into how the trips went: 

This week two groups of children from each of the rooms have been visiting the London 

Transport Museum. On the journey there and back the children used their walking feet and 

even got on a big red bus. Of course, we had to sing ‘wheels on the bus’ whilst travelling on 

the bus, much to the amusement of the other passengers. The children were very excited to 

see even more buses as they travelled over Waterloo bridge. At the museum the children 

really enjoyed exploring the big red bus where all of them got a chance to sit in the drivers 

and pretend they were driving the bus. This was VERY exciting… We also saw lots of other 

transport including taxis and trains. There was a fun children’s play area where the children 

enjoyed many trips up and down the stairs of the play bus, then driving the bus and 

bouncing about in the soft play area. At the lunch tables the children were so well behaved 

that another museum visitor took the time to compliment them on how well behaved they 

were. She was so impressed by the way they nicely sat and ate together and how well they 

all used their ‘listening ears’ as they walked around the museum. We were so proud of them 

all. Well done Coin Street nursery children. Once back at nursery all the children got stuck 

into working on their transport models. The Discoverers tube train is a masterpiece! 

 Key nursery dates 

I’ve attached to this update a copy of our nursery key dates. Please add them to your 

calendar so you can forward plan for any closures. The Coin Street inset day dates are still 

to be confirmed for 2023/24. As soon as they are confirmed we will update you all. 

Hope you all have a lovely weekend, 

Best wishes, 

Jane and the nursery team  



 

 


